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ITEM NO. 1.  

Section 00050 Invitation to Bid, last paragraph 

A. DELETE the last paragraph in its entirety and REPLACE with the following: 

“A mandatory Pre Bid Conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. on November 5, 2020 at the Wareham 

Wastewater Treatment Facility on Tony’s Lane in Wareham, MA for Electrical Sub Contractors. For 

General Contractors and Subcontractors for Miscellaneous Metals Sub Contractors, the Pre Bid 

Conference is non-mandatory.  Representatives of Owner and Engineer will be present to discuss 

the Project. Bidders are encouraged to attend and participate in the conference.” 

ITEM NO. 2.  

Section 00100 Instructions to Bidders, Article 5 

A. DELETE “non-mandatory” from paragraph 5.01. 

ITEM NO. 3.  

Section 01010 Summary of Work, paragraph 1.06.C: 

A. ADD new paragraph following 1.06.C: 

“D.  All local permit fees shall be waived.” 

ITEM NO. 4.  

Section 01500 Temporary Facilities, paragraph 1.02.C: 

A. In paragraph 1.02.C.1 DELETE “Not Applicable.” and REPLACE with “All Pumping Station 

Equipment.” 

B. INSERT new paragraph 1.02.C.2:  “It is acknowledged that each of the pumping stations will be out 

of power during the turnover from the existing generator to the new generator. The Owner will provide 

and pay for pumping of the wet well for a period of up to 48 consecutive hours for each pumping station 

during this power shut down. For any period of time over 48-hours, the Electrical filed subcontractor is 

responsible for providing backup power or pumping services.”  

 




